Manheim Central Band Boosters
Executive Committee Meeting
April 16,2019
at Manheim Central High School
6:30 PM

Present:

Becke Cressler, President; Claudia Seibert, Treasurer; Rebekah Galbreath, Vice President;
Charito Faulkner, Secretary; Wendle Miller, Ways and Means

Secretary’s Report:
Minutes were read and approved unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report:

Checking Account 7012.37
Money Market Account 36954.49
Subtotal 43967.16
Less Capital Expense Funds 10000.00
Less Student Accounts 5410.37
Less Disney Trip Funds 9000.00
Total 19556.79

Boosters agreed to fund the LLMEA MC Middle School participation fees.
Old Business:

Disney Trip

Committee discussed the possibility of tag-alongs and chaperones. It was decided that until it
was known how many students were going along on the trip that the committee could not
determine the amount of chaperones and tag-alongs allowed to go on the trip. It was decided that
preference would be given to board members and their families for tag-alongs and then open to
others if there is space on the busses. Committee will review again at the next meeting.

It was recommended that emails should be sent out to remind band members to turn in trip
deposits.

Further trip discussions will be tabled until next meeting when there may be more information to
review.

Bingo

Food to be provided at the bingo event are walking tacos, pumpkin soup, crab soup, hot dogs,
bake goods, candy, and beverages.

Raffle tickets are being purchased, and the next planning meeting is on 04/29/2019 at 6:30 PM
with Anna. At this time 77 tickets were sold and there are 20 emails reserving or asking about
tickets. There has been a start on raffle baskets and but there is still a need. A sign up list for
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The next executive meeting is on 5/21/2019 at 6:30 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Charito Faulkner
MCBB Secretary




